Whispering Firs Homeowners Association Meeting Minutes June 5 2010

Meeting was at the home of Pete Bray Vice. Pres. It was called to order at 11:05. Present were;
Vern and Darlene Pitsley
Frank
Rod Saxton
Carlene & Lynn Skillicorn
Pete Bray & Marie Rock
Betty & Tim Wolfe

Pete Was Chair for meeting as the Guzmans were on a trip

Erica the Treasurer was absent so no report.

Betty read minutes from last meeting (approved).

We thanked Darlene for the good work on the Whispering Firs sign she didn't have to paint after all just had to have a good cleaning .Thanks again Darlene.

We want to thank all the homeowners for their diligence in keeping their dogs on their own property. THANKS! We are still having dog issues but it was brought to our attention that the dogs we are now seeing are from off of Whispering Firs Properties.

The roads were the big topic of the day .It was stated that the job was of poor quality. It was discussed that now the roads now need to be rolled and re rocked! There was a motion and seconded and approved that from now we **WILL** get several bids/referrals/ pictures & or go see the work of the bidders, before we decide .We will have a emergency meeting that all homeowners are invited, to vote on said bid.

It was asked if anything further had been done about the Borrego's property Bill Haddock was to get the form for us, but as he is not here today Betty said she would contact Bill and see where we are at with that .Same stated for the Gentry Property.

Rod gave us sad news that he and his wife will be selling their home and moving we will be sad to see them go.

The meeting ended at 11:45

NEXT MEETING SEPT.18 (note date change due to Labor Day and scheduling conflicts.

Next meeting will be at the Guzman's 148 Wandering Lane 789-4998 Respectively submitted, Betty Wolfe Secretary WFHA